
BLM HOLDS STRATEGIC PLANNING MEETING IN PREPARATION FOR  2023/24 DRAFT IDP/BUDGET  
 
The Blouberg Local Municipality leadership and management today held a successful strategic 
planning session preparing the draft Intergrated Development Plan IDP/Budget for the upcoming 
financial year 2023/24. 
 
The  Intergrated Development Plan/Budget will provide guidance on budgeting and decision-making 
processes of the municipality that are to improve the livelihoods of the Blouberg citizenry.  
 
The Mayor, Her Worship Cllr Maria Thamaga will present the draft IDP/budget to the Executive 
Committee (EXCO) on Friday, March 24, 2023 and subsequently to Council on Thursday, March 30 
for adoption.  
 
The draft IDP/Budget will be taken to the public for engagement after Council approval. The public 
participation programme will soon be made available. 
 



 



 


